

Germain Academy PTA



Staff and Teacher Appreciation Week May 1 – May 5, 2017

Dear Parents,

Staff and Teacher Appreciation Week is from May 1st – May 5th. It would be great if your child can participate in making their teacher feel appreciated. Participation is optional.

Below are the themes for each day. You and your child can choose to participate the entire week or any of the days suggested below--

Monday: Roses are red and violets are blue. Pick a fresh flower from your garden to present to your teacher.

Tuesday: A small thank you goes a long way. Bring a handmade card created by your child thanking their teacher for the wonderful work they do.

Wednesday: Sharing is caring. Treat your teacher with a small home baked or store bought dessert.

Thursday: Put your heart in art. Bring a drawing or poem on your teacher's favorite things and present it to your teacher.

Friday: Show your school spirit. Wear your Germain t-shirt or any green or blue t-shirt.

Thank you for participating in making your child's teacher feel appreciated!

ETHICS PROCLAIMER: Please note that donating to Germain Charter Academy is a strictly volunteer opportunity that enables school community partners to support our school. All students may participate in our programs regardless of ability or willingness to donate. Making a donation should not be construed to have any bearing whatsoever on any current or future business with LAUSD.